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What's Inside 

 

Congratulations May Disciples
PreK/K:  Kaitlyn Korbinski
1st/2nd: Izzabella Fagerlie

3rd-5th: Ashley King
6th-8th: Sidney Horski

May & June Disciples will be treated to Buccilli's
Lunch on Thursday, June 10th!

 

Kindergarten Graduates!

Owen Barnes
Chris Cook

Sidney Horski
Trisha Kartz  

 

Congratulations
 8th-grade Graduates!



FACTS Family Portal
Student
Grades

If you are struggling to see grades online, please call the
office at 989-366-5592 for help.

We only have 1 week of school left.  Please make sure your
child has turned in all of his/her assignments by

Wednesday, June 9th.  You will find all missing assignments
on our online grading system through your FACTS portal.

 
 

Online Grading links using  FACTS Family Portal:   

Academic Progress

 

 
Report Cards will be sent home on the last day of school,

June 11th.  Summer optional packets will also be sent
home to minimize summer learning loss.  The summer
packet will include fun educational websites that your

child can work on as well as worksheets to retain
Language Arts and Math skills that were taught over the

school year. Please encourage your child to read and work
on the packets for 1-2 hours a week over the summer. 

 
This year's "Feed My Sheep" fundraiser

letter will be in place of our annual Gala for
the 2021-2022 school year.  There are several
service hours available that can be done at

home and over the summer.  If you are
interested in helping, please contact Liz

Hoogerhyde at 989-915-0006.
 

We will also be sending home 10 letters per
family for you to distribute.  You will earn 2
hours per donation that comes back with
your family name on it.  Please put your

name on the bottom line of the donor form
that states, "Name of OLLRCS family to

recognize for this donation:" before
distributing the 10 letters.

 
 

2020-2021
OLLRCS School Calendar

 PRINCIPAL'S NEWSLETTER

Online Grading         

Report Cards & Summer Packets 
 

Lunch help from 11:15-12:45
Maintenance/cleaning help
Sorting books/Library help
Earn 2 hours per donor on "Feed My
Sheep" Fundraiser Letter
Outside upkeep on OLL grounds

Service Hours Available
The following can all be counted as

service hours:

Call 989-366-5592 to help!

Yard Signs Available Soon!

Yard Sign Fundraiser
There will be Our Lady of the Lake
Regional Catholic School yard signs

available for purchase at the end of the
school year!  Yard signs are selling for
$20.  Please consider supporting our
school by placing a sign in your yard.

https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:9d34e48d-a425-4694-9a1e-69529648184f
https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:9d34e48d-a425-4694-9a1e-69529648184f


Today is our
8th Annual Alumni & Friends 2021 Golf Outing

PINEVIEW HIGHLANDS
 

Thank you for making this our most successful golf outing
to date.  The largest golf outing we have had in the past

was in 2019 with 58 golfers.  Today, we are expecting over
100 golfers! 

 

A huge thank you to John Duncan and Ashley Boals
for heading this fundraiser!

Field Day, June 8th!

 

A huge thank you to Mr. Dave
Livingstone for organizing our

annual Field Day!  We also thank the
many volunteers helping on Field

Day, especially the Chudzinski family
for organizing and donating a hot

dog cookout for students and staff,
starting at 11:45 am. Our students
are so fortunate to experience the

support so many of you have
provided throughout the year! 

 Please contact the office at 989-366-
5592 or Mr. Livingstone if you want

to help with Field Day events.
 
 

Service Hour Fees

“God is our refuge and strength, A very present help in trouble. Therefore we will not fear, Even
though the earth be removed, And though the mountains be carried into the midst of the sea; Though

its waters roar and be troubled, Though the mountains shake with its swelling.” -Psalm 46:1-3

Summer Help Needed in OLLRCS Library
For anyone wanting volunteer hours, there will be multiple
opportunities to help in the OLLRCS library this summer. 

 Beginning the week of June 21st through August 20th, your
help is needed.  Some evening hours may be available.  If

you can help, please call Peggy Scott at 9989)240-7191 after
June 20th.  Thank you!

 

This week, donated service hours that were randomly
given and not designated to a specific family will be

disspersed and applied to your account.  Any remaining
service hour balance should be paid by June 11th if you did

not complete the 100-hour requirement.  Service hours
may still be earned until June 11th. As you turn your hours

in, your balance will be adjusted accordingly. 

Public Library
Resources

Below is a link to the Houghton Lake Public
Library.  I encourage you to get your child

involved is some of our public library's
children's programs to help prevent summer

learning loss and keep your child engaged with
reading and learning.  The youth coordinator
from the Public Library will visit with each of

our classrooms on Wednesday, June 9th to
introduce their programs.  Flyers will come

home on Wednesday!
 

Link to HLPL's children's programs

https://biblereasons.com/fear-and-anxiety/
https://hlpl.org/events/childrens/


June 4th: 8th Annual Golf Outing Fundraiser at Pine View
Golf Course starting at 10:00 am.
June 7th:  Make ice cream w/Mr. Doehring for 3rd-8th
June 8th:  Field Day starting w/cookout at 11:45.  Do not
pack a lunch, just a snack.  Dress down day!
June 9th:  Student Mass, No shorts, please.
June 9th:  Public Librarian visits OLLRCS.
June 10th:  May and June Disciples of the month are
treated to Buccilli's lunch!
June 10th:  Star Track after school tutoring until 4:30
June 11th:  Dress Down Day - Last day of school - Early
release at 11:10
June 11th:  Markey Memorial Luncheon Invite

Markey Memorial Park Invite!
Liz Hoogerhyde is organizing an end-

of-the-year luncheon at Markey
Memorial Park on the last day of

school, June 11th at 12:00 pm.  Please
rsvp with what you would like to

bring and how many will attend by:
Wednesday, June 9th, 2021

 

Liz Hoogerhyde 
989-915-0006 text

 

I would like to congratulate all of our 8th grade
and Kindergarten graduates this year.  We had
beautiful programs for our students with the

help of Mrs. Bawek, Mrs. McKuen, and our
amazing parents.  A huge thank you to Mrs.
McKuen and her husband for holding a last-
minute, overnight, lock-in with the Middle

Schools students starting tonight at 8:00pm. We
appreciate teachers going the extra mile to
ensure our students have the best possible

experience at OLLRCS!  I also want to thank all of
the parents that have worked together to

provide opportunities for our students. Our
parents and volunteers are the behind the scene

heroes that greatly contributed to OLLRCS's
successful year.  This truly is an amazing school

family as we all came together for our
students/children in challenging times!

 

May God bless you and your family,
Mrs. Michelle Johnson

Please turn in any
library books that

may sill be checked
out.

 

Thank you to our
generous supporters!


